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SHEFFIEL D.
7th Jiay, 1930.

Dear Sir,

In reply to your letter dated bth instant
referendés "H" respecting the Boilers on the stesmers "HIGHLAND
HEATHER" gnd "HIGHLAND STAR" - we would inform you t hat we

have purchased these vesssls for bresking up pupposes and
under t hese e¢ircumstences, we do not propose to earry out the
Lloyd's Boiler Survey or Special Survey No.3 on either of these
vessels.

The @bove remarks also apply to the
"HIGHLAND WATCH" whieh we have also purchesed.
yours faithfully,
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